To: dnslong@gmail.com

Reply-To: info@lumberyardartscenter.org

New Exhibit

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here



Lumberyard Arts Center

August, 2012



Save the Dates

As the weather cools we can look forward to some outdoor activities aga



outdoor
activities again, so mark
your calendars now!
The final art walk of the
summer will be held
September 14th. Watch for
details.

Bluegrass & BBQ is coming up October 6th. We'll have some great bluegrass groups performing to the backdrop of friends, smokin' BBQ, and the joy of cooler weather.

Quick Links

Calendar & Events are listed on our website:

<u>www.lumberyardartscenter.org</u> E-mail

info@lumberyardartscenter.org

New Gallery Exhibit

The Lumberyard Arts Center presents a solo exhibit by award-winning watercolorist Linda Everett.

"Portraits, Places and Passageways" opens on Friday.

"Portraits, Places and Passageways" opens on Friday, August 17 from 7 to 9 pm. at the Arts Center located at 718 High Street in Baldwin City, KS.



Everett grew up in the small Kansas town of Quinter, but now makes her home in Baldwin City. She is a graduate of Fort Hays State University, where she received her BFA in Commercial Art. Linda has enjoyed artistic endeavors throughout life, including publication layout and

illustration, free-lance work, interior design, acrylic and watercolor painting. In 2002, she was selected as one of the top

winners in the Kansas Postcard Series XXV competition.

A sentimental quality is apparent in her portraits of people and animals, as well as in her paintings of homes, farms, landscapes, and passageways. Her goal is not to merely create a painting, but to capture the



essence of a loved one, a family home, or other special place.
Because of her faith in God, Linda believes

her ability and passion to paint are

Contact Us

Lumberyard Arts Center 718 High Street Baldwin City, Kansas 66006 (785) 594-3186

gifts from Him, and it is her desire to give back to Him through her work.

Empty nesters, Linda and her husband, Mike, reside in Baldwin City. Their son, Kurt, and his family, and their daughter, Kara, all live in the Kansas City area. Visit her website

www.LindaEverettArt.com or email

LindaAnnEverett@yahoo.com

The show will continue through Saturday, September 15 during regular gallery hours of 1 to 4 Tues. thru Fri. and Sat. 9am to noon.



Heartfelt Thanks...

Thank you.

to all who attended and supported the Casablanca Night fundraiser. It was a resounding success. Your support will help to keep our city vibrant, active and a place for the arts! If you were not able to attend, but would like to lend support, you can do so through our website or mail your contribution to: The Lumberyard Arts Center, PO Box 523, Baldwin City, KS. 66006



Don't miss the new exhibit!

Forward this email



This email was sent to dnslong@gmail.com by info@lumberyardartscenter.org <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy</u>.

Lumberyard Arts Center | 718 High Street | Baldwin City | KS | 66006

